Hampton Township
April 2010 Planning Commission Meeting
04/12/2010 7:30 PM

Planning commission members present

* Jeremy Irrthum

* Larry Runyan

* CaSondra Schaffer
* Mike Tix

1. Meeting called to order by Jeremy Irrthum.

2. Paul Gergen Sr. & Shirley Gergen
27250 Emery Ave
Randolph, Mn 55065
1-507-263-2983

Paul Gergen Jr. approached the planning commission on behalf of
his father for a permit to build a 28,000 grain bin. The planning
commission made a motion for board approval. The planning
comrmission unanimously approved.

3. The planning commission then talked about the the position of
the the members, and we decided that Jeremy Irrthum would still
be the chairperson , Larry Runyan would be vice chair , and
CaSondra Schaffer would be the secretary. Unanimously approval.

Motion to adjourn by Larry Runyan
Second by Mike Tix
Unanimously approved

CaSondra Schaffer
Hampton Township Planning Commission




